
Winter Utility Safety Reminders 

Dear Families, 

As the winter season approaches, we want to remind you of some important safety tips regarding 

your utilities to ensure a safe and comfortable home: 

• Heating Safety: Keep heating vents clear of furniture and other obstructions. 

• Carbon Monoxide Detectors: Ensure that your carbon monoxide detectors are 

functioning and located near sleeping areas. 

• Outdoor Safety: Clean snow and ice from around your gas meter and vent pipes to 

prevent blockages. 

• Space Heater Safety: Always turn off space heaters when leaving the room or going to 

bed. 

• Frozen Pipes: Let faucets drip during extreme cold to prevent pipes from freezing. 

We hope you find these reminders helpful. Stay safe and warm this winter! 

Sincerely, 

Your Utility Provider 


